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Applications for Volunteer Stewards open now!
Please apply to fofgs@hotmail.co.uk by 9am Friday 7th February 2025






After the success of last year FoFGS are delighted to have been allocated a small team of volunteer stewards for Glastonbury 2025! This raises vital funds for the PTA. 
We have a very limited number of places available for volunteers. This is an amazing opportunity but it is not an “easy way” to get a free Glastonbury ticket.
Stewards need to commit to being available from 8am Wednesday 25th June until 8am Monday 30th June inclusive. Shifts are spread out over these days and we won't know the shifts until May time.
Each Steward will do 3 x 8 hour shifts in exchange for a ticket and camping. Shifts might be at any time of the day or night. You must wait for the relief team to arrive before you are allowed to go. There are no breaks, and you are on your feet the entire time.
FG have been allocated the South East Corner for their shifts, so people applying must be comfortable with large crowds. The South East Corner is approx 1.5 miles from the campsite so you need to leave for your shift a couple of hours before you are due to start as you need to check in, walk there and make sure you have the correct equipment.
When not on shift, your time is your own to spend how you wish.
All training is provided (online) and is spread over several sessions. Fire Training, Crowd Control, Crowd Management, Anti Terrorism, General Glastonbury, Health and Safety, Travel training, Stewards training. Team Leaders have to do more training, several extra sessions and a whole day in May
There is a stewards campsite which is great but space is very tight, they're quite strict on having a tents being the correct size, (for example for 2 people, you must have a 2 person tent). 
You get a £10 food voucher for every shift you do.
Expect to do around 30,000 steps per shift (last years volunteers each walked in excess of 90miles)
The team leader is responsible for making sure the team complete all their training, get all the correct travel arrangements and passes, ensure everyone turns up on shift, take instructions during the shift to relay to team, have the radio etc.
This is a significant commitment so please take this into consideration when applying. You must be available for all training prior to the event. All applicants will be considered on their merits – so tell us why you want to be a volunteer steward for FoFGS!
Priority will be given to those with direct links to Farrington Gurney Primary School.
Thank you!






image1.jpeg
~8y

o
£ FESTIVIL

\[lF B[lNTEMP[IRARY//

\PERFURMING ARTS
NN ————

,fﬁ.r: i 4 *

- ‘  \

‘ i~ ST




image10.jpeg
~8y

o
£ FESTIVIL

\[lF B[lNTEMP[IRARY//

\PERFURMING ARTS
NN ————

,fﬁ.r: i 4 *

- ‘  \

‘ i~ ST




